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Welcome to Catch the Fire

Thank you for choosing to take part in the summer activities of [add name of person/organization here]. This summer, we will be intentional about meeting together once a month to enjoy the stories, sing the songs and testify to the greatness and goodness of God in our lives. 
You will find in the guest envelope the address of the group that you have been placed in, the name of your host and the time and dates of each meeting. If you are on holiday or are unable to attend, please let your host know as soon as possible so that the place can be allocated to someone else for that night. 
Preparation for the night is a simple process for you as a guest. All we ask is that you:
· Turn up no earlier than 15 mins before and no later than 5 mins before the start time.
· Be careful around the fire. 
· Please act responsibly around the fire, always keep your children safe and by your side if they are attending with you.
· Consider the host and their families they may have work in the morning.
You will need:
· A deck chair, fishing chair, camping chair, blanket or cushion - something to sit on. 
· A travel mug with your favourite beverage in it. 
· Appropriate outdoor attire 
· Marshmallows are optional!😊 
Our hosts look forward to welcoming you into their homes and the stories are waiting to be told.
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